
MINISTRY OF LABOUR, HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT AND TRAINING 

 

REDUNDANCY BOARD 

 

Employers and employees are hereby informed that in view of the prevailing situation of 

the COVID-19 pandemic, all the cases referred to the Redundancy Board for 

determination would be considered on resumption of office after the current lock down is 

lifted.   

 

By Order of President Redundancy Board 

07 April 2020 

 

 


